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	Learning Together, Believing Together                                                        E-mail: office@barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk   

Website: www.barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk
Wednesday 6th January 2016
Dear Parents and Carers,
Happy New Year!  I do hope you have all enjoyed a happy and restful Christmas and New Year holiday. With the festive season behind us it is now a time for the children to busy themselves once more in all the exciting learning and activities that will be happening in school throughout the coming terms.   It is really wonderful to see all the families and children back to school for an exciting new year and new term!
Learning Journeys 

This term the children in Key Stage One will be focusing their attentions on their new learning journey, ‘Inventions’.  They will be exploring all about a number of very famous inventions, learning more about the inventors and how the invention became something we now all take for granted as a part of our everyday lives.  In Key Stage Two the children will be learning all about ‘The Stone Age’.  They will be exploring all about Stone Age life, looking in detail about the chronology of the Stone Age and examining how archaeologists find and use evidence to piece together this period in history.

Our Value
As we finish reflecting on our Christian value of Perseverance; this term the children will be focusing their thoughts and attention on Courage.  The children will be thinking about the message of courage that is demonstrated through stories from the bible, from other world faiths and other popular stories.  Through collective worship they will be reflecting on Moses and The Burning Bush, David and Goliath, The Battle of Jericho, Rama rescues Sita, The Gruffalo and The Owl Who Was Afraid Of The Dark.
Arriving At School

Please ensure your children are on the playground lined up to go into class by 8.45am.  This is essential in order for the children to have a smooth transition from home to start the school day.  There are a number of children who are arriving at school after the bell has gone.  This can cause them to become upset and does not ensure a really positive, happy start to the school day.
PE Kit

Please ensure the children have correct PE kit in school.  If the children all bring PE kit to school on the first day of term this will ensure they do not miss their first PE lesson.  Please ensure all children wear the correct PE kit.  This is a plain white T shirt, dark shorts and a pair of pumps / trainers.
Dinner Money

Please make sure the children have correct dinner money in a sealed, named container or envelope at the start of each day.  School dinner money must always be paid for in advance either on the day, weekly or termly.  Advance payments can be made by cheque payable to Compass Group UK Ltd.  School lunch is £2.03 per day.
INSET Day

On Friday 29th January the school will be closed for all children.  The teachers and teaching assistants will be receiving training with a group of other local schools.  This is the only date that was available for the training and I would like to apologise in advance for it not falling at the start or end of a holiday.

Clubs
A letter with club information will be sent out soon.

Dates for your diary

Tuesday, 12th January – 9am Badger Class Curriculum Meeting

Wednesday, 13th January – 9am Fox Class Curriculum Meeting

Thursday 14th January – 9am Squirrel Class Curriculum Meeting

Friday, 15th January – 9am Hedgehogs Class Curriculum Meeting

Monday, 18th January – 9am Owl Class Curriculum Meeting

Wednesday, 20th January – Hedgehog Class Charity Day for Raystede

Friday, 29th January – INSET – No children in school

Thursday, 4th February – 9am Reception Welly Walk

Thursday, 11th February – Year 4 Break Out of Barcombe

Friday, 12th February – Last day of Term 3

Monday, 22nd February – First day of Term 4

Wednesday, 24th February – Year 4 to Hindleap Warren

Thursday, 25th February/Friday, 26th February  – Year 5 at Hindleap Warren

Best Wishes.

Mr S James

Head Teacher
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